
 
 

In order to do business with Louisiana, all Contractors shall comply with the Office of 
Technology Services’ Information Security Policy on the following link:  
 
http://www.doa.la.gov/Pages/ots/InformationSecurity.aspx. 
 
 
Please submit any questions concerning this requirement to: 
 
Kristi Bonvillain, CPPB 
State Procurement Manager 
Office of State Procurement 
(225) 342-8035 
1201 N. THIRD ST. | BATON ROUGE, LA   70802 
P.O. BOX 94095 |  BATON ROUGE, LA   70804 
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